
Dorsey-Colomb SR No. 66

Requests DOTD to perform a study relative to the increase in noise decibel levels as a result
of the expansion of LA 42, also known as Burbank Drive, and elsewhere in Baton Rouge and
to work with the city of Baton Rouge to develop recommendations on how to address
minimizing the noise levels affecting residents living adjacent to LA 42. Requests written
report to the Senate no later than April 1, 2015.


